
 

Presented by the schools of the Bay Learning Partnership  

The Eden Project, Thursday 4th April 6pm – 8pm 

Dear Parents of Year 4, 

Over the past few years, the schools involved in the St. Austell Learning 

Community (STALC, now known as the Bay Learning Partnership), have come 

together at the Hall For Cornwall to present large scale music and dance 

productions based on a common theme. These productions have showcased 

the talent contained within the primary and secondary schools in the St. 

Austell Bay area, bringing pupils and staff together to create amazing shows.  

The exciting news is that we have secured the Eden Project as the venue for 

this year’s event on Thursday 4th April (6- 8pm) and your child has been 

selected to represent their school. This will be a unique community occasion, 

supported by 12 schools across the St. Austell area, and the audience will have 

sole access to the Eden Project during the course of the two-hour 

performance. The theme for the production will be ‘Invisible Worlds’ to 

coincide with the launch of Eden’s new permanent display that reveals the 

world beyond our senses: too big, too small, too fast, too slow, too far away in 

space and time. Performances will take place at venues around the Eden 

Project and the audience will be able to move between these venues in a ‘mini 

festival’ style, with Eden’s catering facilities open for the duration of the event.  

On the day of the performance we will transport your child to the Eden Project 

in the afternoon for rehearsals but they will need to be collected from the 

venue after the concert at 8pm by a pre-agreed adult.  

Those parents who have attended past shows at the Hall for Cornwall will be 

aware of the high quality of the performances and what a fantastic experience 

it is for our children to be part of such a large scale production. We are 

therefore writing to all parents of pupils involved for an initial ‘expression of 

interest’ for tickets in order for the organisers to gauge the level of ticket sales 

to expect. Unlike the Hall for Cornwall, there will be no limits set on the 



number of tickets per family and we have been able to secure a lower price for 

this event - £8.00 per ticket (compared to £11 at the HfC).  

We would appreciate it if you could complete the consent form on ParentPay 

and also confirm how many tickets you may be interested in purchasing by 

Monday 11th February. 

This is an exciting opportunity for local schools to collaborate and be part of a 

wonderful experience. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. E. Badger  

Headteacher 

St. Mewan C.P. School 

On behalf of the Bay Learning Partnership  

 

 

 


